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Patent Reform Begins Again in Congress
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On March 3, 2009, a new round of patent reform bills, S. 515 and H.R. 1260,
both titled "The Patent Reform Act of 2009," were introduced in the Senate
and the House of Representatives, respectively. For more on these patent

reform bills, see our recent Email Alert.
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